
Trinity Calendar for Nov 26-Dec 3, 2023 
 

Sunday           9:00 am 
 
        10:30 am 

Adult Bible Study: “Dispatch to a Church in Exile”  
(A Study of Peter’s Second Letter) and Sunday School 
Worship Service w/Holy Communion 

Monday   

Tuesday       5-6:30 pm 
 
      5-6:30 pm 

Men’s Wings Bible Study and meal: “Gospel Parallels-
The Value of Repeated Accounts from Jesus’ Life”  
Women’s Bible Study: “Service: Ministry with Heart and 
Hands”   

Wednesday             

Thursday        10:00 am   Bible Study:  “Race to Glory” (Book of Hebrews) 

Friday         

Saturday          8:00 am 
 

Men of Christ Bible Study: “The Chosen: Bible 
Roundtable” 

Sunday           9:00 am 
 
        10:30 am 
          1:00 pm 

Adult Bible Study: “Dispatch to a Church in Exile” 
(A Study of Peter’s Second Letter) and Sunday School  
Worship w/ Holy Communion 
Willowbrook Condo Assoc. Meeting 

 
 

 

The flowers this morning are given  

By Eileen Nelson 

In honor of her Baptism 
 

 

ATTENDANCE 11-19:  89 

 

Families of the week:  The Olmstead, Peretti and Piper families 
 

Birthdays:   
 

• 26 Nov—Marilyn Reardon 

• 26 Nov—Fred Ziegler, Jr. 

• 27 Nov—Rebecca LaQuerre 

• 30 Nov—Maya Allen 

• 3 Dec—Alyssa Belval 
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Men’s caroling group forming for one or more events this 

coming Christmas season. First event will be caroling to 

celebrate Christ’s birth at the gazebo in downtown Keene one 

evening in December. Fellowship and cocktails / soda to follow 

downtown.  If you don’t sing, come and hum or join us after! 

Future events, such as singing at local senior housing, will be 

discussed at the fellowship.  

John Hartman organizing. He has purchased hats and scarfs for 

all men who participate (see picture). Yours to keep! A one-

time short  practice after church planned before the event. Text 

or call John with interest to find out more: 651-895-2641. 

Thank you Men of God! Let’s bring Christmas cheer to downtown. 

 
 

Would you like to bless a teacher at Trinity Christian School? Our teachers 

do a tremendous job of teaching academics as well as the Good News of our 

Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. Along the way, they 

encounter needs for their classrooms.  

You can help by giving a gift for the Teacher Tree.  
 

Starting Nov. 20, there will be a Christmas tree with tags 

hanging on it in the foyer outside the TCS office. Each tag will anonymously 

list a request made by one of the teachers for their classroom—anything 

from glue sticks to toys or puzzles for their students. If you wish to bless 

them, simply take a tag, purchase the item, and place it unwrapped under 

the tree by Dec. 19. Unclaimed tags will be fulfilled by the TCS PTFA. All 

items will then be distributed sometime in Jan. You will have blessed one of 

our precious teachers, and the students they teach! For help or more 

information, contact Mitch after Sunday Worship or through the church 

office, or Amber Ruczko at aruczko@tcskeene.com. Thank you for your 

consideration. 

Calling all Men of Trinity 

mailto:aruczko@tcskeene.com
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help beautify our Christmas Services with 

Ponsettias 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sizes Available QUANTITY Cost 

Single Pinch     ________ $12.00 

Double Pinch     ________ $25.00 

 

These will be payable at the time the order is placed.  Please pay with 

cash or make a check payable to Kelleher Greenhouse. Complete this 

form and give it to Mitch Piper or leave the form in the Church Office 

with cash or check. 

 

Please fill in the following so that your flowers can be recognized in the 

church bulletin: 

 

In Memory of: ______________________________________________________________ 

 

To the Glory of God by: ____________________________________________________ 

 

In Thankfulness to God for: _______________________________________________ 

 

Your Name: ____________________________________________________ 

 

Deadline for ordering is December 3th.    
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Our Savior Lutheran 

Church 
 

2023 LIVING 

NATIVITY 
 

SATURDAY, 

DECEMBER 2 

SUNDAY DECEMBER 3 

 

6:00 PM – 8:00 PM 
 

Admission is free! 
 

1 Hager Park Road 

(Junction 140, 2, and 2A) 

Westminster, MA 01473 

(978) 874-2479 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Behold, 

the virgin shall conceive 

and bear a son, 

and they shall call his name 

Immanuel, which means 

God with us, 

Matthew 1: 22-23 

 

 The In Team will be sponsoring the movie,                    

“I Heard the Bells” on Sunday Evening, 

December 10th,  at 5:00 pm.  It is the story 

about Henry Wadsworth Longfellow.  Please join 

us in the Fellowship Hall for a fun evening of 

fellowship, popcorn and hot and cold drinks.  

Come, bring your friends and enjoy  

a movie and snacks. 

 

 
 Do you need prayer or know someone who does? 

Prayer requests may be made by filling out one of the prayer request 

cards kept in the back of the pews and leaving it in the offering plate or 

by contacting Judy Taylor at eisen@myfairpoint.net 

For the eyes of the Lord are over the righteous, and his ears are open 

unto their prayers—1 Peter 3:12 

Updates to earlier prayer requests are always appreciated! 

mailto:eisen@myfairpoint.net
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Church Office 
 

Phone (603) 352-4446 
 

Pastor – Ed Harkey 
reveddiet@yahoo.com 
Phone: (508) 813-8201 
Office Hours: Tues–Thurs, 9 am–2 pm, or 
call for appointment 
 

Assistant to the Pastor—Tim Knapp 
tim.knapp@comcast.net 
Phone:  (978) 760-1501 
 

Church Administrative Assistant –  
Mitchell Piper 
tlckeene.nh@gmail.com 
Phone (603) 352-4446 
Hours: Mon–Wed, & Fri 9 am–3 pm 
 

Business Manager – Sue Vekasy 
tlckeene.businessmgr@gmail.com 
Phone (603) 352-4446 
 

Head Elder - Rich Randall 
Phone (603) 762-8201 
 

School Office 
Hours: Monday–Friday, 8 am–4 pm 
Phone (603) 352-9403 
 

Principal – Jill Grant 
principal@tcskeene.com 
 

School Administrative Assistant –  
Emily Lester 
tcs@tcskeene.com 
 

Organist - Rita Corey 
Phone (603) 313-7220 

Elders 
 

Pastor - Ed Harkey 
Phone: (508) 813-8201 
 

Head Elder - Rich Randall 
Phone (603) 762-8201 
 

Lonnie Geer  
Phone: (603) 370-8928 
 

Lenny Kosakowski 
Phone (603) 852-6702 
 

Larry Miller 
Phone (603) 357 4746 

 
Altar Guild 
 

Co-leaders: 
Jean Henderson 
Phone (603) 352-8716 
 

Paula Miller 
Phone (603) 357-4746 

 
Ministy Teams 
 

“Up” Team Leader -  
Erik Neilssen 
Phone (917) 520-9768  
 

“In” Team Leader -  
Miriam Harkey 
Phone (508) 813-8212 
 

“Out” Team Leader -  
Jason Bueckner 
Phone (802) 598-5678 
 

Executive Team 
 

President - Lonnie Geer 
Phone (603) 370-8928 
 

Head Elder - Rich Randall 
Phone (603) 762-8201 
 

Head Trustee –  
Larry Miller 
Phone (603) 762-2923 
 

Treasurer - Vacant 
 

School Board Chair -  
Marcia Scadova 
Phone  (603) 313-6277 
 

Recording Secretary -  
Judy Taylor 
Phone (603) 876-9447 

 
School Board 
 

Chair - Marcia Scadova 
Phone  (603) 313-6277 
 

Vice-Chair 
Vacant 
 

Treasurer - Tom Abert 
Phone (603) 381-8840 
 

Joyce Gray 
Phone (603) 812-5264 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Guest Wi Fi  is available at no charge while visiting Trinity 
Lutheran Church, please feel free to log in. 
 

• NETWORK: TLC_Guest 

• PASSWORD: mapleave 

 

mailto:tim.knapp@comcast.net
mailto:tlckeene.nh@gmail.com
mailto:tlckeene.businessmgr@gmail.com
mailto:tcs@tcskeene.com

